
grandfather, Gerald Sr. He missed them all.

Julius Albaugh who is with Don Strand at West-
moorland, is the father of an eight pound 10 ounce
boy born late in November. Julius came from In-
dianapolis, graduated from Purdue in AG, majoring
in turf, under Bill Daniels and is now assistant to Don.

The University of Illinois now has professional men,
four graduate students plus adequate labor on the
turf staff. The enthusiasm of the combined staff
promises the University will gain national leadership
in turf in the near future. The short course comes
1st week in December.

THE MOLE,

AL JOHNSON
1st Vice-President

NEW POLICY SET FOR BENEVOLENCE
COMMITTEE

Because of the difficulty involved in spreading
the news of members that are sick or have died the
Board has adopted a new policy. In the future all
members are requested to call the Chairman of the
Benevolence Committee, "AI" Johnson, as soon as
they have heard news of one of our members, or of
the immediate family of one of our members, being
hospitalized or passing away. The telephone num-
ber to call is TA 5-3809, TA 3-8682 or TA 3-310l.
AI will in turn do what is appropriate for the occasion.

The success of this new program depends on all of
us cooperating with AI in this endeavor. This is the
only way possible to give all members the same
service.

MILORGANITE
USED AND PREFERRED BY

GOLF COURSES EVERYWHERE

NEW COMMITTEE CHAIRMAN APPOINTED
During a recent Board Meeting of the Midwest

Association of Golf Course Superintendents, held at
the Woodridge Country Club, President Warren Bid-
well appointed the following men as chairmen of
the various Committees:

Education and Research - "AI" Johnson and Tony
Meyer

Arrangements - Wm. Stupple and Adolph Bertucci

Entertainment - Walter Fuchs

Golf - Kenneth Lapp

Membership - John Ebel (North)
Tony Meyer (West)
Dudley Smith (South)

Consulting and Placement - Adolph Bertucci and
Wm. Stupple

Publicity - Ted Woehrle

By-Laws - John Ebel

Benevolence - "AI" Johnson

Attendance - Ted Woehrle, Bill Saielli

ATTENDANCE AT ALL MAGCS FUNCTIONS
TO BE TAKEN

A new Committee has been appointed by the
Board for this year to note the attendance of all our
functions. Ted Woehrle and Bill Saielli have been
appointed Co-Chairmen of this Committee and they
will be responsible for recording attendance. This is
being done to help control the attendance as stated in
our policy set last year requiring that a guest make
only one appearance per year.

In cases of question a member will be required
to show his membership card. Be prepared to show
your card upon request. This committee will be
stationed at the first tee during golf events and at
the entrance to the dining room during dinner.

c. E. STEWART
Civil Engineer

Irrigation, D,rainage, Water Supply, Pumping Plants
Design - Reports - Consul1ation - Supervision
18357Homewood Ave. Homewood, Illinois

PETER A. STEPHENS COMPANY

Certified BT Penn Cross Bent Seed
BUY NOW AND SAVE

BE 8-4428

PHONE: 312 669-2452
LOUIS SCHACHTNER

Distributor
BLACK DIAMOND HUMUS SOIL

HUNTLEY, ILLINOIS




